



93% booked for Ako Hui 2023 

We are all set to go for AKO hui 2023 on Thursday 22nd June which is just two 
weeks away.  School will be closed for normal school programmes but open for Ako 
Hui.  Students come into the kura at a set time to share a digital presentation of their 
learning with whānau. We have over 93% booked for Ako Hui with the following classes 
having 100% booked today: Tū Rangatira Year 7; Tū Rangatira Year 8;  Māui Potiki; Whare 
Aroha; Māui Tikitiki; Whare Puawai, Tane te Mahara; Whare Atawhai and Wharekauri Teina.   There 
are just 49 kids left to book in.  Please complete the Ako Hui Booking form  at the office.  
Confirmation of your times will be sent home next week. 


Thank you for supporting the Camp Fundraisers 

It was Tū Rangatira’s turn to do some fundraising for their Camp coming up in Term 4 in Rotorua. 

The sausage sizzles were delicious with the team making $1811.04 for their 
efforts.  A big mihi to you all for supporting the Tū Rangatira Fundraiser. 


Te Mana Kuratahi Kapahaka Nationals 2023 

The trial practices have ended and the National Kapahaka training team 
has been selected. A pānui was sent home to those students who were 
successful.  Being part of this competition roopu is a huge commitment for 
kaiako, students and whānau. Students are expected to attend all 
trainings.   There will be a whānau hui for the parents of the team this 
coming Thursday at 5.30pm in the Tū Rangatira.  


Updates @ Kaiti 

Kia Tū Maia, Kia Tū Pakari, Kia Tū Rangatira 
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Whare Aroha have consistently kept their lunch bin tidy each and every week.  Last 
week, Honey, Silence and their classmates  found some doughnuts in their lunch 

bin and this special message from Puka ora. We love international doughnut days 
and we also are appreciative of the kai we receive each day.  Ngā mihi Puku ora!  
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Sevens Fun @ Kaiti 

We had a wonderful 7s 
tournament last week at 
Kura. Te Wharau, 
Waikirikiri, Muriwai and 
Kaiti participated with 
some great play 
throughout the afternoon.  
Thank you Kōkā Trish for 
organising this special 
event for our Stormers 
Rugby Team. 


Fast 5 for our TR teams

We had two Year 7-8 
teams compete at the 
recent Fast 5 Intermediates tournament.  Some excellent 
results on the courts with Team 1 winning all of their games 
and team 2 losing just one game. Kōkā Sandy was impressed 
with both teams readiness to play, their positive attitude  and 
behaviour and sportsmanship through out the day. Nice to 
hear this good news.  Unfortunately the Year 5-6 competition 
has been cancelled due to weather, 


We stand with Comet 

Kaiti School has a long history of swimming with the  Comet 
swimming club.  These amazing coaches taught my own two 
tamariki to swim when they were toddlers.  Our Kaiti kids have 
loved their swimming lessons with Comet. We encourage 
whānau to continue to support Comet by signing the petition 
that is currently bring circulated in support of Comet 
Swimming Club’s application to be the chosen provider for the 
Learn to Swim programme at the new Kiwa Pools.  Currently 
this petition has 1800 votes. Please support whānau. 


Sports Performance Wānanga  

We are excited to hold our inaugural sports wānanga this 
coming Thursday morning. This Wānanga is for Senior 
students only who attend the Sports Academies. 

Ngā manaakitanga Kōkā Billie-Jean Potaka Ayton  

Rūaumoko art created by Rangiātea tamariki 


